                                       The Evers & Co. April 2016 Real Estate Report
The close-in Washington Metro area market showed a 9.5 increase in dollar volume of sales compared to April 2015; Montgomery Country led the way with an 11.4% increase, the District showed a 9.8% increase and Northern Virginia trailed with a 6.9 increase. Despite the fact that the market is short on product, sales have moved up considerably this spring. 
With the low inventory, we are still seeing multiple contracts submitted on many properties, from downtown condos in the $300,000’s, to Bethesda and Arlington homes priced over $1 Million. Consumer confidence is strong, mortgage money is varied and plentiful, and buyers’ incomes are still in line with area real estate prices. With no foreseeable changes in the way, this strong market should continue well into the summer months.
*Statistics are taken from the Metropolitan Regional Information System for three areas: Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Virginia.

